
 

From: Yug M   
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 6:01 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: Application number: A-2024-0024 - Concerns about permitting a gas station & 
car wash facility within 60 meters of my house 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hi,   
 
My name is: Yugandhar Madhu 
Mailing address: 121 Squire Ellis Dr, Brampton, ON 
Application number: A-2024-0024 
 
I received mail regarding the issue quoted in the subject line.  
 
1. I am a bit concerned about permitting a Petro Canada and Car Wash facility within 60 meters of my 
residence (address - 121 Squire Ellis Dr, Brampton, ON).  
2. I feel that it's an environmental hazard to have a gas station and a Car Wash facility within an unsafe 
distance (less than 100 meters).  
3. Environmental concerns may also impact my house value in the future. 
 
Considering these factors, I request not to permit the gas station and car wash facility within 100 meters 
of my home. 
 
- I authorize the city of Brampton to post my correspondence on the agenda. 
 
- I would like to participate in the meeting virtually via WebEx. Please register me.  
 
- I would also like to be notified of the decision of Committee 
 
My name: Yugandhar Madhu 
Mailing address: 121 Squire Ellis Dr, Brampton, ON 
Phone number:  
 
Thanks & Regards 
Yugandhar Madhu 
 
 


